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Lexington, KY 40511 

 

Dear Mr. Logsdon: 

 

On behalf of the Department of Speech, Language, and Hearing Sciences at the University of Colorado Boulder, I 

am writing to express our enthusiastic support for the Audiology & Speech-Language Pathology Interstate 

Compact (ASLP-IC). 

 

Our department is committed to providing our students with the highest quality education and preparing them for 

successful careers in the field. We believe that the ASLP-IC will be instrumental in achieving this goal by 

increasing access to services, facilitating continuity of care, and streamlining licensure processes.  

 

We are confident that the ASLP-IC will benefit our students, our profession, and the countless individuals and 

families who rely on audiology and speech-language pathology services. We urge you to continue your efforts to 

advance this important legislation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Pui Fong Kan, Ph.D., CCC-SLP 

She/her/hers 

Associate Professor and Chair 

Speech, Language, and Hearing Sciences 

University of Colorado 

Boulder, Colorado 80309-0409 
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